TEST YOURSELF D

(Units 9-11)

TEST 1

| I. | Write the word from it | ts transcription. | | | |
|---------------------------|---------------------------------------|--|--|--|--|
| 1 | . / 'bʌtəflai / | | | | |
| 2 | / ik'splɔ:(r) / | | | | |
| 3 | . / ɪ'rəʊʒn / | | | | |
| 4 | . / 'fɒrɪstə(r) / | ······································ | | | |
| 5 | . / ,ri:kən'str∧k∫n / | | | | |
| II. | Underline the correct | tense in each sentence. | | | |
| 1 | . Baseball is being playe | ed / is played by two teams of nine players. | | | |
| 2 | . Hurry up or you are / | will be late for school. | | | |
| | been busy, I would con | ne to your birthday party. If I weren't / hadn't ne / would have come to your birthday party. are spoken / will be spoken in 2100? | | | |
| | | Indrian for a very long time. | | | |
| III. | Rewrite each sentence stays the same. | e, beginning as shown, so that the meaning | | | |
| 1. | They asked John a lot | of difficult questions. | | | |
| 2. | I couldn't buy that boo | k because I didn't have enough money. | | | |
| 3. Be careful or you will | | | | | |
| 4. | You should have a res | t after a hard-working day. | | | |
| 5. | Nobody has read this I | | | | |
| | This letter | | | | |
| IV. | Fill in each gap with a Dear Mom, | | | | |
| | | am glad to hear you are well. I am doing fine at ning (1)strange and difficult. Now I | | | |

| | an (2) a lot of fun. I hope you will visit Hanoi after the harvest. We will (3) you around the city. | | | | | | | |
|----|--|--|--|--|--|--|--|--|
| | Don't worry about me, Mom. I know how to (4) care of | | | | | | | |
| | myself and I (5) now very clean and healthy! I (6) all of my friends about your visit, and they all hope to | | | | | | | |
| | (7) you in Hanoi. It is 9.30 now, so I must to be | | | | | | | |
| | Take care, Mom. Write again soon. | | | | | | | |
| | Love, | | | | | | | |
| | Mai Lan | | | | | | | |
| V. | Fill in each gap with one suitable word from the box. | | | | | | | |
| | over world's approximately | | | | | | | |
| | protect shaped created | | | | | | | |
| | first national park. Today there are national parks in over 100 countries all (3) | | | | | | | |
| I. | TEST 2 Fill in each gap with a suitable word or phrase from the box. | | | | | | | |
| | debt had had wild explorer have | | | | | | | |
| | 1. As long as we enough rain, I think there will be a good harvest. | | | | | | | |
| | 2. If only we more time, we could have seen more of the country. | | | | | | | |
| | 3. Hermando Cortes was a famous Spanish in Mexico. | | | | | | | |

| below. | | /iə/ | · /eə/ | /ʊə/ | |
|----------------------|--|-----------------|---|----------------------|--------|
| 1. | dear | Π | П | П | |
| | casual | П | | | |
| 3. | į | П | | | |
| 4. | stairs | | | | |
| 5. | sphere | | | | |
| 6. | square | | □ | | |
| 7. | tour | | ď | | |
| 8. | clear | | | | |
| IV. Rewri stays t | te each sent he same. garage is goir | tence, beginn | / earth / soon / j ing as shown, / car next week. | so that the r | |
| 2. Joan Septe | will stay o ember. | n at school | unless she find | ls a good jot | tefore |
| 11 | | | | 12 | |
| 3. Eliza | - | d cold because | sne staned smo | 0 0 | |
| 3. Eliza If 4. Peop | le say that he | is the best stu | | | •• |

V. Read the passage and then answer the questions given.

For many years people believed that the cleverest animals after man were chimpanzees. Now, however, there is proof that dolphins may be even cleverer than these big apes. Although a dolphin lives in the sea it is not a fish. It is a mammal. It is in many ways, therefore, like a human being. Dolphins have simple language. They are able to talk to one another. It may be possible for man to learn how to talk to dolphins. But this will not be easy because dolphins cannot hear the kind of sounds man can make. If the man wants to talk to dolphins, therefore, he will have to make a third language which both he and the dolphins can understand. Dolphins are also very friendly towards man. They often follow ships. There are many stories of dolphins guiding ships through difficult and dangerous water.

- * Notes:
 - chimpanzee (n): con tinh tinh
 - ape (n): khỉ hình người
- * Questions:
 - 1. Which animals do people think may be the cleverest?
 - 2. What other beings are dolphins like in many ways?
 - 3. What have scientists discovered about dolphins?
 - 4. Why is a third language necessary if man wants to talk to dolphins?

5. In what way are dolphins friendly to man?